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Main Street Morgantown Annual Meeting & Volunteer Recognition Celebration
May 13, 2015
Main Street Morgantown held its 31st Annual Meeting & Volunteer Recognition Celebration at the Historic Clarion Hotel Morgan on Wednesday, May 13, 2015. Jessica Sell, Regional Coordinator welcomed those attending on behalf of Senator Joe Manchin. 
The Board President, George Papandreas, called the meeting to order and thanked everyone for attending and asked for approval of the 2013 minutes. George thanked all the board members, businesses, and volunteers who make this happen. He also, recognized members and volunteers for all the hard work they did in 2014 and reviewed the 2014 actions. 
Keynote Speaker – Jamie Summerlin – President - Operation Welcome Home Board – Jamie talked about his Journey across the country and the Morgantown Marathon and importance of bringing more tourism into the State of WV and Morgantown. Through events that showcase the beauty of WV. 
Main Street Morgantown elected new board members.  


Dan Nagowski
Charlie McEwuen
Ro Brooks
Jim Craig
Jennifer Caradine
Bill Kawecki

Brett White 
A motion was made for adjournment. 

Main Street Morgantown recognized the 2014-15 Annual Award Winners. 

2014-15 Annual Award Winners

2014-15 Best New Restaurant


Morgan’s High St DINER


2014-15 Best New Retail 



Sew Special
2014-15 Best New Interior Renovation 

Tin 202
2014-15 Best New Service Business


Greater Morgantown Convention & Visitors Bureau
2014-15 Best New Signage



The Bank @ 344 High
2014-15 Best New Façade 



Silver Pennies Jewelry Design Co. 
George Papandreas, President Main Street Morgantown, ended the meeting thanking the Montmartre Restaurant and the Brant Family for hosting the event and everyone who attended.  
